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NEWCOMB HIGH SCHOOL HOSTS PRESS
CONFERENCE TO HIGHLIGHT FALL SPORTS TEAMS

Newcomb, NM – Newcomb High School is excited to announce a sports press conference for our fall sports teams

and their upcoming seasons. This event will provide an excellent opportunity for local reporters, community members,

and supporters to learn more about our student-athletes and coaches leading them.

Event Details:
- Date: August 8, 2024

- Time: 3:30 PM - 4:30 PM MDT

- Location: Newcomb High School Classroom, Newcomb, NM

The press conference will feature our Fall Sports teams, including football, volleyball and cross-country. Attendees

will hear from the student-athletes themselves and their coaches about their preparations, goals for the season, and the

hard work they’ve put in over the summer.

Live Stream:
Additionally, the sports press conference will be live-streamed on the Central Consolidated School District’s YouTube

Channel for broader community access.

- Live Stream Link: https://youtube.com/live/GUPr5lEsmlw?feature=share

We invite all local media, community members, and sports enthusiasts to join us in celebrating our Fall Sports teams

and supporting our students as they gear up for an exciting season. 

For more information or to request an interview with our student-athletes or coaches prior to the event, please contact

the public relations department.

We look forward to seeing you at the press conference and thank you for your continued support of Newcomb High

School and our student-athletes.
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